RGC Board Meeting Minutes
Jan 4, 2022 @ Woodcreek GC
Meeting was called to order by new President, Paul Wilson, at 6:38pm.

Members Present: Paul, Dave, Tom, Dennis, Jim, Tim, Carl, Harry, Gary, Karry, Rico, Ron, Jeff, Bryon
and Steve.

Members Absent: none
President’s Report: Paul introduced the 2022 RGC Committees and the members of each committee.

Vice President’s Report: Dennis talked about the 2022 Christmas Party, Timber Creek only has Fridays
available, not Saturdays.

Tournament Director's Report: Rico reported that all spots for all the tournaments have been set. Rico
is working on revising the Tournament Guide, and the 2022 Schedule is up on the RGC website.

Bookkeeper's Report: Harry reported that all of the 2021 tournament winnings and skins have been
paid out.

Handicap Director's Report: Gary reported that he has started training Tom in all aspects of the
handicap process.

Treasurer's Report: Jeff presented the proposed budget for the year. It was motioned and seconded to
do away with the $250 Wade Cable funding. The budget was tabled until the Budget Committee can
meet.

Web Master's Report: Tim reported that he has updated the old RGC website, and the plan is to keep
MP and GG up and running.

Secretary's Report: Carl reported that there are 60 members who have not renewed, however that
number is probably lower as shown by MP. Four members have decided not to renew, primarily
because of relocation. And there are 21 new members.

Rules Director's Report: Ron reported that the Local Rules have been updated and revised.

Correspondence: Member Don Pangburn has been allowed to have his 2021 fees rolled over to 2022
due to his medical condition last year that prohibited him from playing. Tom reported that he sent out
an email to non-renewed members in an effort to encourage them to renew.

Old Business: There was discussion on the following issues: Shadow Box upkeep, timeline to have Blue
Golf to replace Golf Genius, and the Tournament Guide is in the process of being updated.

New Business: 2022 RGC Committees.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:24pm.



